
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

1. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 CHISLEHURST PLACE – PARKING CONTROLS 
 
  Messrs Alec Watson of 51 Wairakei Road and Bruce Rogerson of 8 Chislehurst Place 

presented submissions seeking the provision of parking controls in Chislehurst Place at its 
intersection with Wairakei Road. 

 
  The submitters spoke of traffic safety concerns associated with non resident parking occurring 

in the street and of the local residents’ preparedness for parking restrictions to be installed.   
 
  The Chairman thanked the residents for their presentations. 
 
  Mike Wall moved, seconded by Pat Harrow, “that the residents submission seeking the 

provision of parking controls in Chislehurst Place be the subject of a staff report to the Works, 
Traffic and Environment Committee and further that the Committee be authorised to make a 
decision on the matter”. 

 
  Mark Kunnen moved, by way of amendment “that staff immediately arrange for the installation 

of a no stopping restriction outside No. 51 Wairakei Road and report back to the Works, Traffic 
and Environment Committee with details of a similar restriction on the other side of Chislehurst 
Place”. 

 
  The amendment was seconded by Sally Buck and when put to the meeting was declared lost 

on division number 1, by 6 votes to 2, the voting being as follows: 
 
 Against (6): Cheryl Colley, George Hampton, Pat Harrow, Barbara Stewart, Mike Wall, 

Ron Wright 
 
 For (2): Sally Buck, Mark Kunnen 
 
  The motion was put to the meeting and declared carried. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


